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1st October 2024

Admission Arrangements Consultation 2026/27

The Governing Body at Lacey Gardens Junior Academy is carrying out a statutory consultation on its
Admissions Policy for the academic year 2026/27 following the guidelines in the Schools Admission Code
(Sept 2021) and seeks your views.

Lacey Gardens Junior Academy is due to consult on its admission arrangements on the basis that 7 years
have passed since the last consultation. No changes are proposed to existing arrangements.

You can view the policy by following this link on the school website:
https://laceyfieldlouth.co.uk/information/school-admissions/

We invite your comments on this proposal. Please send your response to:
info@wellspringacademies.org.uk

The closing date for the consultation is 14th November 2024.

Wellspring Academy Trust is the Admissions Authority for the school. Admission Authorities must consult
on policies periodically and when changes are proposed to admission arrangements. Our Admissions
Policy complies with the School Admissions Code.

Thank you for taking the time to read this information.

Emma Beveridge
Executive Principal
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